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PUBLIC NOTIFICATION 

 
MONITORING VIOLATION OF THE WATER TESTING SCHEDULE 

 
Our water system violated a drinking water standard(s) over the past year. Even 
though these were not emergencies, as our customers, you have a right to know 
what happened and what we did to correct these situations.  
 
We, the West Point Utility Public Water Supply are required to monitor your 
drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of regular 
monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health 
standards. During the month of August 2024 West Point Utility failed to monitor or 
test the West Point Water System for total coliform and E coli bacteria for the 
customers paying water utilities to the West Point Municipal Water System and 
therefore cannot be sure of the quality of our drinking water during that time. 
 
The routine water testing for total coliform bacteria E.coli was missed in August of 
2024. The routine testing was completed in September of 2024 and the resulted 
were absent and bacterially safe.   
 
For more information, please contact: West Point Municipal Water System 313 
5th Street, West Point, IA. 52656   Phone: 319-837-3100 
billingclerk@westpointiowa.com  
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